
                                             
 

 

 

        Attention Student Drivers and Parents   
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New teen drivers are at 

greater risk for crashes when: 

1. Driving during the first 

months without adult 

supervision 

2. Driving at night 

3. Driving with passengers 

4. Driving on high speed 

roads 

5. Driving in poor weather 

conditions 

6. Driving on unfamiliar 

roads 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Families who completed the 

Checkpoints™ program 

experienced: 

1. An increase in the 

understanding of teen 

driving risks 

2. Establishing guidelines to 

reduce risks beyond the 

Graduated Driver License 

Law 

3. Written agreements to 

reduce teen driving risks 

4. A reduction in risky teen 

driving behavior

 

Program will be presented on 

Thursday, May 23, 2019 at 6:00pm 
at North Hardin High School 

Please contact Leslie Hall with the Youth Services Center to register for a session (270) 351-2862   

Program will be presented by Diana Leathers, Maternal Child Health Coordinator with Lincoln Trail District 
Health Department.  Questions? Contact Diana Leathers at (270)769-1601 ext.7068 or                                 

Leslie Hall at (270) 351-2862 

Checkpoints™ is an evidence-based program designed to reduce 
teen crashes and violations received by teen drivers.  

All students who currently have a PERMIT or INTERMEDIATE RESTRICTED                    
Graduated Driver License are encouraged to attend.                                                   

(This is not a required driver’s program but an extra step to keep teen drivers safer on the roads). 
At least one parent must attend with the teen driver and jointly 

complete a parent-teen driving agreement at the end of the program. 
The program will last about 1 hour and 15 min. Food will be provided.  


